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We are writing to you as a contact on the Cheltenham Borough Council planning policy consultation database.  
 
Leckhampton with Warden Hill Parish Council has drafted a Neighbourhood Plan which went through a 
Regulation-16 public consultation last year in accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012 (as 
amended) and as a result proposed amendments have been made to the plan. In light of this, Cheltenham 
Borough Council as the Local Planning Authority has publicised an additional Regulation-16 consultation on the 
proposed amendments for a minimum 6-week period commencing on Monday 14th April until 11:59 Friday 30th 
May, inviting comments from residents, local businesses and interested parties.  
 
Please visit The Council’s consultation page to view the consultation documents and details on how to comment 
and respond. Further details on Neighbourhood Planning are available on The Council’s planning policy webpage.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
The Planning Policy Team 
Cheltenham Borough Council 
www.cheltenham.gov.uk 
 
This email (and any attachments) is an official Cheltenham Borough Council document. The information 
in this email and attachments is provided for the intended recipient. If you receive this email in error, 
please advise the sender by return email and delete the original message from your server. This e-mail is 
believed to be free of viruses but it is your responsibility to carry out all necessary checks and the council 
does not accept any liability in connection with it. The security of any information sent by email to the 
council cannot be guaranteed. Any information sent to the council may be made available to the public, 
copied to other council officials or outside agencies in line with legislation and data sharing agreements. 
Any personal data sent to the council may be used in accordance with the council's Privacy Notices 
https://www.cheltenham.gov.uk/info/81/how_we_use_your_data  
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be 
legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, 
delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. 
But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any 
reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. 
Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be 
accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  




